
Though the snow is deep 

and the flowers still sleep, 

there’s no time like the present, 

to plan the Garden  

and plant the seeds 

that may lead young hearts 

toward Heaven. 

We’re thinking about a 
on 

our Church property, 
primarily as a teaching 
tool for our kids, but 
also as a prayerful 
place for people of all 
ages to use and enjoy. 
 

Our Session has given 
its blessing to the  

project, proposed by 
Crissy Brooks-Wilson 
on behalf of all the 
Sunday School kids. 

 

Interested? Have some 
ideas to share? 

Please call Crissy soon, 
705-386-8264 

How about a Meeting of all 
Interested Minds after 
Church on Sunday March 3? 
Share ideas, compare some 
dreams, plan the work and 
      


